
Psychology Club 

Minutes 

10/7/14 

 In today’s meeting we discussed: 

o We will be having a bake sale Oct. 29th, will email you all later about 

volunteering 

o Tailgating for Homecoming -  If you are interested please email 

Amber (VP) amgrant@valdosta and also list what you intend to bring 

o The Mock GRE is this Friday at 2pm; bring your own pencil and 

calculator! (for those who have already signed up) 

o The Progressive Dinner will be Nov. 15 and we will meet in Oak 

Parking Lot at 4pm, There will be a sign up sheet for this and if you 

have any allergies please let us know   

o The Donation box for the Haven is upstairs on the 2nd floor of the 

Psyc Building! When you donate, go inside the office and leave your 

name so that you can receive your points 

 Dr. Mark Webb came and talked to the group today about Marriage and 

Family therapy! He told us how he got to where he is now and it was very 

informative! He also told us five things that we needed to remember when 

thinking about being in his line of work  

o 1. Be careful who you associate with 

o 2. Don’t absorb feelings of clients 

o 3. Keep your own house in order 

o 4. Strive to make the world a better place 



o 5. Get your license 

 If you haven’t yet, please join the Psychology Club on Campus Connect! 

 If you want to be added to the Psyc Club GroupMe just email Amber (VP) 

and she will add you!  

 Have a great week!! 


